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MINUTE 
 

of 
 

CIVIC HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE 
 
 

Minute of Meeting held at 10.30am in the Council Chamber, Council Headquarters, 
Giffnock, on 28 August 2018. 
 
 
Present: 
 
Provost Jim Fletcher (Chair) 
Councillor Barbara Grant 

Councillor Annette Ireland 
Councillor Stewart Miller 
 

Provost Fletcher in the Chair 
 
 
Attending: 
 
Margaret Pettigrew, Members Services Officer; Ron Leitch, Committee Services Officer; and 
Liona Allison, Democratic Services Support Officer. 
 
 
Apology: 
 
Deputy Provost Betty Cunningham (Vice Chair) 
 
 
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
553. There were no declarations of interest intimated. 
 
 
REQUEST FOR CIVIC HOSPITALITY – NEILSTON AND UPLAWMOOR 
COMMUNITY FIRST RESPONDERS – PRESENTATION OF QUEEN’S AWARD 
FOR VOLUNTARY SERVICE 
 
554. The committee considered a report by the Deputy Chief Executive seeking 
consideration of a request for the Council to host a civic reception at which the Queen’s 
Award for Voluntary Service (QAVS) would be presented to Neilston and Uplawmoor 
Community First Responders.  Full details of the request accompanied the report. 
 
The committee, following discussion, agreed that the request to host a civic reception at 
which the Queen’s Award for Voluntary Service (QAVS) would be presented to Neilston and 
Uplawmoor Community First Responders be approved. 
 
 
 
 
 

CHAIR 
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